
 

Newsletter—6th June 2025 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Week commencing 23rd June– 

RSE Week. 

Wednesday 25th—Thursday 26th June– 

Bronze DofE Expedition. 

Wednesday 25th– Friday 27th June– Silver 

DofE Expedition. 

Friday 27th June—End of Year Reports Home 

Tuesday 1st July—Moving Up Day 

Tuesday 1st July– Parent/Carer Coffee After-

noon. 

Tuesday 8th July—Sports Day 

Friday 11th July– Leavers Ball 

Friday 18th July—Leavers Assembly (Please 

note this is a change of date!) 

SIGNS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s Team of the Week are: 

P16: James H, Liam W, George S 

KS4: Bradley, Riley, Jayden, Kai 

KS3: Haroun, Ellen, Kenny, Arthur, Oliver C, 

Primary: Eddie, Teddy, Luke, Thomas M, Pen, 
Kurtis, Nelson 

 

WELL DONE!  

 



P16  NEWS 

Post 16 have all been working hard with their Employability Pathways projects over the year. They 
have participated in lots of different activities to help them develop their employability skills. Students 
have been developing their skills, knowledge and understanding in customer services, child care, 
shop work, working in a café and serving drinks and snack. The photos show our fantastic Post 16 
students practicing customer service skills, smiling and chatting, practicing working with money, bak-
ing biscuits and serving drinks. Well done to all our Post 16 students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Term 4 Post 16 students carried out their two-week Work Experience placements. They worked 
with a variety of companies who provided an inclusive experience for our students. They also did a 
fantastic job of presenting their power points about their experience during the WEX assembly.  



P16 NEWS 

Post16 students attended a Careers fayre at Baytree school on Friday 23rd May. They enjoyed      
setting up the school stall then going around the event and talking to different companies about their 
provisions on offer. It was also lovely to see a very happy ex Ravenswood pupil on the front cover of 
a brochure! The students represented the school fantastically, well done.  

AVON CLASS NEWS 

Avon Class donated over £50 worth of food and toiletries to Weston Food Bank which totalled to a 
whopping 23kg in weight. They used fundraising money from school to purchase much needed items 
like tinned goods and toiletries. They will be also be litter picking around the local area next week to 
give back to the community - Great work guys, well done.  



 



 


